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Chair, Rep- Julie Fahey Vice-Chair, Jeffrey Helfrich, Vice-Chair, Rep- Jason Kropf, 

Rep Rob Nosse, Rep- Anna Scharf, Representative Andrea Valderrama, Rep- Kim 

Wallan —  

 

As a fellow Oregonian and parent in this state, I strongly believe that parents and 

school boards should have the right to voice their concerns and or support when it 

comes to the books and literature our children are exposed to in public schools. That 

is why I am urging everyone to vote NO on SB 1583.  

 

I appreciate all of you who are recognizing the importance of parental and community 

involvement in our children's education. By opposing SB 1583, you will be standing 

up for the rights of parents and school boards to have a say in what their children are 

learning. This is a crucial step in ensuring that our children receive a well-rounded 

education that aligns with our values and beliefs, the parents. I pray Oregon will be a 

state that values freedom and individual rights. Thank you for your unwavering 

commitment to protecting the rights  

of Oregonians and our children. Please prioritize the voices of your fellow citizens 

and stand up for what is right.  


